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FHS delegates attended the 23™ Rl World Congress in Edinburgh

A group of 16 Fu Hong delegates including Fr. BONZI PIME,
Spiritual Advisor, Dr. Joseph KWOK B.B.S., J.P., Council
Chairman, Mrs. Cecilia WONG LAM M.H., Hon. Secretary, Mr.
Simon LI and Dr. Jenny HUI LO, Council Members, and Ms. Becky
LUK, Executive Director and other staff members, attended the
23rd Rehabilitation International ( “RI” ) World Congress held
in Edinburgh, Scotland, from 25 to 27 October 2016. Participants
of the Congress, who were representatives of professionals and
academics in the rehabilitation fields worldwide, shared our service
experiences, especially on promoting the idea of user participation
and the family care living service mode of Casa Famiglia.

The Rl World Congress, a quadrennial event that takes place
in different locations worldwide, was hosted at the Edinburgh
International Conference Centre by Shaw Trust in 2016. Over
1,000 leading rehabilitation representatives of governments and
organizations from over 60 countries joined together to exchange ideas on the theme “Create a more
inclusive world” and discuss a wide range of areas to promote equal rights for persons with disabilities,
improve their quality of life and foster international collaboration.

Our delegates were heartened to be able to attend the Congress as the Society had eight papers accepted
for presentation, which signified our experiences of dedicated services for service users had been recognized
by a world congress for international sharing. In the Congress, our colleagues excitedly demonstrated
confidence and sincerity to present their views and evidence-based reports in front of world representatives.
They have gained a lot of stimulation in the future design of innovative rehabilitation strategies in Hong
Kong through the experiences of other countries. They also highly appreciated the caliber of other speakers
who had presented a global and innovative perspective, and they
described the experience of attending the Congress as inspiring
and thought-provoking.

Overall speaking, it is a valuable opportunity to share our service
@& experience in such an international congress with experts
™ and representatives from around the world. It provides added
knowledge, professional experiences, new ideas and inspirations
for us to develop action plans to enhance the quality and efficacy
of our rehabilitation services. After attending the Congress, our
colleagues have further affirmed the work that they are doing and
the value and mission of the Society. They all feel invigorated
to making meaningful changes to create a fairer, more equal society where persons with disabilities can
develop and unleash their full potential.




